
Tuesday, October 1, 2024

Suicide Prevention Training: 
Counseling on Access to Lethal Means (CALM)

About The Training:
Counseling on Access to Lethal Means (CALM): This course reviews public health data on suicide and access
to lethal means. It highlights why and how to work with at-risk clients and their families or support persons to
reduce their access to highly lethal means, in a way that is collaborative, respectful, and practical.

At the end of this course, participants will be able to: 
Explain that reducing access to lethal means is an evidence-based strategy for suicide prevention. 
Explain how reducing access to lethal means can prevent suicide. 
Identify clients for whom lethal means counseling is appropriate.

In-Person Session

mnmentalhealth.org

Presented by: Keith Bennett, MPH
Health Promotion Coordinator, Wright County Public Health

This training will be presented two times. Same training, two opportunities to attend. One will
be held in-person and one will be held online. Details and registration links below!

9:00am - 11:30am

Wright County Government
Center, Room 1103
3650 Braddock Ave. NE,
Buffalo, MN 55313

REGISTER HERE

Tuesday, October 8, 2024

Online Session

3:00pm - 5:30pm

Online via Zoom

REGISTER HERE

The trainings are FREE. But advance registration IS required! 

These trainings are intended for those living with mental health issues, providers, family members, and
community members who work in or are residents of Benton, Sherburne, Stearns, or Wright County.

A Certificate of Attendance will be provided for CEUs through the MN Board of Social Work to attendees at the end of the training.

These trainings are brought to you by: 

http://mnmentalhealth.org/
https://www.ticketleap.events/tickets/community-adult-mental-health-initiative/in-person-calm-training
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0ocu2orzsoHN1DSuR-OzAy1ryzXEnhl7uv

